
 

 
 
 

 

1 March 2018  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

Dear Parent / Guardian  
 

Revised guideline on the use of earphones / headphones in school 
 
Increasingly, it has been observed that during student movement, the use of earphones or 
headphones has lowered the students’ level of awareness towards their surroundings. Road 
safety is another major concern and we advise all students to exercise caution and refrain 
from using their earphones or headphones when crossing the roads.  
 
For the safety of all Assumptionites, the use of earphones and headphones in school for non-
educational purposes has been disallowed with immediate effect.  
 
The only exception will be at the canteen, where students are also allowed to use their mobile 
phones during their recess / lunch breaks and after curriculum hours.  
 
We would like to seek your cooperation to work with the school in ensuring the safety of your 
child/ward coming to and leaving school.  
 
All students are to comply with the above revision and the school reserves the right to apply 
appropriate consequences in the case of non-compliance.  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


